
Webster's dictionary defines stewardship as "the careful and responsible 
management of something entrusted to one's care.“

Just as a parent never stops caring for their child, we should always remember 
our responsibility to our Church. It is a responsibility and a privilege.

As we all enjoy our summer, let's not forget to continue our support of our 
beloved Annunciation by continuing with our stewardship pledges.

In Christ,

Stella Dariotis
Stewardship Chair

Please join us in praying the hymns of the Divine Liturgy! 
Follow and sing along using the blue booklets placed in the pews

October 2nd | 7:30 PM
Featuring performances by 
our Annunciation Dance Ministry and our Annunciation Choir,
limited edition Greek Night scarves,
and meet & great with Greek defender Haris Chantzopoulos
Tickets on sale now online at
https://groupmatics.events/event/GreekNight1012 Wednesday, July 24th 6:00 pm | Hierarchical Great Vespers

Thursday, July 25th 9:00 am | Hierarchical Orthros & Divine Liturgy 

August 31st | Sign up now
Contact Yianni Magoulias or visit:

https://annunciationsac.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/96/responses/new

https://groupmatics.events/event/GreekNight1012
https://annunciationsac.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/96/responses/new


Coffee Fellowship Hour
Sunday, July 21, 2019

Today’s Coffee Fellowship Hour is sponsored by

Presbytera Barbara Retelas and Elaine Wright

on behalf of the Annunciation Philoptochos 

September 27th | Lincoln Hills Golf Course
Interested in playing or sponsoring? 

Please visit our website or call 
Pat Kallergis at 916-812-3649

Upcoming Festival Baking Days
Monday, July 29th – Dolmades
Monday, August 5th – Galaktobouriko
Monday, August 12th – Baklava
Monday, September 16th – Pastitsio and Mousaka
Wednesday, September 18th – Pastitsio and Mousaka
Monday, September 23rd – Syrup Melomakarona

The Altar Guild will be starting up again in September
and will be coordinated by Christine Dariotis, Mary Ellen
Kassotakis and Rula Manikas. If you are currently a
member of the Altar Guild, you will automatically be
assigned a date or date(s) for the coming Ecclesiastical
year, unless we receive notification from you. If you are
not currently a member of the Altar Guild and would like
to join, please also notify us! A new assignment list will
be sent out to members in mid-August with instructions,
suggested floral vendors (for those who prefer to hire a
florist), etc.

A huge thank you goes to Jane Bardis who handled the
Altar Guild beautifully for many years! Jane's service,
talent and her organization of the annual February Altar
Guild Luncheon has been appreciated and loved by
all! Stay tuned for a "Save the Date" for the 2020 Altar
Guild Luncheon.

Rula may be contacted at 
(916) 606-2193 or rulagreek@gmail.com

mailto:rulagreek@gmail.com

